
 

 

 
CIRCULAR 
 
 

 
The Perth Football League is postponing the commencement of the 2020 season until Saturday 13th June 
2020, which is the scheduled midway point of the current fixtured season.  
 
The League has commenced re-fixturing and re-grading current team nominations for a nine round season. 
We endeavour to release new fixtures within two weeks. This will allow clubs to re-schedule events and 
functions. 
 
Due to a proposed shortened season, the option to freeze any promotion/relegation at the completion of 
the season will be confirmed closer to 13th June 2020. 
 
Although most club activities are generally less than 500 people, due to the nature of shared public 
facilities across community football, training and other club-activities at the club are suspended to 31st May 
2020.   
 
Clubs are encouraged to contact their local council (or relevant leasing body) to seek clarification on facility 
access, ground hire and charges for the remainder of the season. 
 
These dates are subject to further advice from the AFL and WA Football Commission, and the containment 
of Covid-19 within the community. 
 
As club affiliation fees significantly comprise local council ground hire and player insurances costs, the 
League is unable at this point to advise a re-structure of affiliation fees for a shortened season. However, 
the League is looking at several immediate financial options to support clubs through this period: 

• Clubs do not have to pay recently invoiced affiliation fees. These invoices will be voided. Clubs who 
have paid affiliation fees to the League will be reimbursed. 

• The League will invoice clubs for playing jumpers/shorts, support apparel and footballs received, 
however, payment is not required until further notice. 

• Clubs with cashflow concerns should contact the League regarding an Interest-Free Loan. 

 
Thank you for your patience and support. 
 

Subject: CONVID-19 AND 2020 SEASON 
  
Date: 17th March 2020 
  
Document ID: 29, 2019-20 
  
From: 
 
 
 

David Armstrong 
Ph: 9287 5522 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: darmstrong@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Committees, Coaches, Board Members, Life Members, Sponsors 

Summary: Action: 

• 2020 season postponed until 13th June 2020. 

 

• Clubs cease training and club-based activities 

effective immediately until 31st May 2020. 

Clubs are encouraged to contact their local council 
(or relevant leasing body) to seek clarification on 
facility access, ground hire and charges for the 
remainder of the season. 


